
New Bedford Guide’s One Year
Anniversary

NewBedfordGuide.com celebrated its first birthday on August
11th, 2011.  To date, we have published over 363 articles

and  press  releases.   We  reach  about  seven  thousand  local
readers and our Facebook page receives about 400,000 monthly
post views.  Our articles inform New Bedford and SouthCoast
Massachusetts  readers  on  local  events,  news,  business
spotlights,  reviews  and  more.   Most  of  our  articles  are
written  by  local,  non-professional  writers  and  our  press
releases come from local non-profits and from the city of New
Bedford.

Our overall view is that NewBedfordGuide.com is YOUR voice for
New Bedford and surrounding communities.  While we do pay our
bills with advertising dollars, we don’t charge non-profits,
the city of New Bedford and writers to get important messages
out.  In fact, we pay writers for original content. While we
can’t publish every item that is sent to us (we can’t publish
publish a press release about your lemonade stand), we do
publish many articles and press releases a month.  Send your
press  releases  and  original  stories  to
info@newbedfordguide.com.  Also, send us your feedback because
we love to hear them!

As we turn 1 year old, there are many people we’d like to
thank.  Thanks to Adam DiOrio, Matthew Neumann, Noah Griffith
and the two dozen writers and graphic designers that have
contributed to the site.  Over the past year, New Bedford
Guide has become YOUR community voice for New Bedford, and it
couldn’t  have  been  accomplished  without  those  that
contributed.  Use NewBedfordGuide.com as your source to get
information out to the community.  Share your knowledge and
passion by writing a few articles and we will do our best to
get thousands of readers to pay attention. Take a moment to
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tell a friends about NewBedfordGuide.com by sharing articles
through e-mail, Facebook sharing, Twitter and other means.
With your help NewBedfordGuide.com will have an even better
second year.

As a special thank you to all our readers, look for ticket
giveaways  to  the  ChowderFest,  Whaling  City  Screening,
Oktoberfest, and many other great local events!  Find the
giveaways on our New Bedford Guide Facebook Page.  If you’re
interested in writing for New Bedford Guide, please contact us
at info@newbedfordguide.com.
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